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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Honoring Sisters in Spirit: Vigil in Penticton to Remember MMIWG2S+ 

 
Penticton, BC — September 30, 2025 
 
Sisters in Spirit Day is a National Day of Action held annually on October 4th to honor the lives of 
missing and murdered Indigenous women, girls, and Two-Spirit people (MMIWG2S+) in Canada. It is a 
time to reflect on these profound losses, support grieving families and communities, and advocate for 
action to end the violence against Indigenous peoples. 
 
The snpink’tn (Penticton Indian Band) in partnership with City of Penticton, Okanagan Nation Alliance 
and the Ookanakane Friendship Centre will be showing support and holding a public vigil that everyone 
is welcome to attend. We invite the community to come together in remembrance, healing, and 
solidarity. 
 
Sisters in Spirit 2025 Vigil 
 Date: Saturday, October 4, 2025 
 Time: 1:00 PM – 2:30 PM 
Location: Rotary Park, Penticton (by the Peach) 
 
This meaningful gathering will include: 

• Speakers sharing stories and calls to action 
• Information booths from local organizations 
• Prizes drawn before the event concludes 
• A Round Dance to close in unity and healing 
• Please bring your own lawn chairs for comfort 

 
 Wear red to show your support for MMIWG2S+ and help raise awareness. 
 
Let us stand together in remembrance, resilience, and hope. All are welcome. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Serena Jack  
PIB  Social Development Department, Prevention & Intervention Worker 
Office: 250-493-0048 EXT: 226 
Cell: 250-488-6975 
Email: family@snpinktn.ca   
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